
 

 

 There will be two new events added to the 6th Annual Barb Palzewic Hope 
Memorial Relay this year. 
 Organizers are planning a “Make it and Take it Scrapbook Greeting Card” 
activity.  Participants can create a scrapbook greeting card to send to someone you know 
that is currently undergoing cancer treatment, or just make a greeting card for an 
upcoming occasion for someone you love.   
 Available for use at the event will be the Hope Expressions Cricket cartridge 
designed exclusively for Jo-Ann’s Fabrics, as well as many other custom designed 
stickers, card stock, ribbon, etc.  Donation for the activity is just $2.00 and will be 
limited to 16 participants at one time.  Estimated time for instructions and construction 
of your personalized card is 15-30 minutes (includes one completed greeting card with 
envelope). 
 There will also be a used book and DVD sale ongoing throughout the day.  Items 
will be available for a nominal fee.  Unsold items will be donated to the Veteran’s 
Hospital in Iron Mountain, as well as local nursing homes in Menominee County. 
 Please contact Kathy Jensen (906-788-4229) or Margaret Raboin (906-753-6944) 
for donations of books/DVD’s or just bring them the day of the event, Sunday June 3 at 
the Stephenson Sports Complex.   


